
The International Jury has received a report from the race committee concerning 
deliberate damage to the wiring of the navigation system of a participating yacht, 
rendering its equipment unusable.  
This happened the night before the start. 
The racing yacht concerned was moored in the harbour of the Hotel Excelsior 
Anyone who has any information as to who was responsible, or any other relevant 
information, is asked to contact the Chairman of the Jury on 
[jury@rolexmiddlesearace.com] 
 


